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To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Yes, 17 wells were installed at Tucson South in 2003 and monitoring commenced Dec. 2003.

Monitoring of MW-2 on Bloom property was discontinued in Feb. 2006 and when we looked into restarting monitoring in
2018, MW-2 could not be found.

Given the critical location, it made sense to replace the well.

Going forward, we are monitoring 16 wells monthly, all but MW-11 that was removed by Todd Creek.

Joel
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